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My name is Kevin Fortin.  I live in Middleton NH at 138 Partridge Drive.  I oppose Northern Pass.  Our
state's beauty is not worth destroying for Eversource to make easy profits.  I work for Eversource and
am ashamed of how they have been since merging with NStar.  They have no qualms to destroy
anything if it means profits.  They need to bury it or it should not be built.  A few less dollars in their
shareholders pockets is worth saving our state's charm.

Thank you
Kevin Fortin

Sent from my iPhone
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